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ADMIT CARDS (I – IX and XI) REMINDER 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Kindly note that admit cards will be issued on 5th February 2023 to the students for Term II 

examination.  

Parents are requested to clear the fees till and including December 2022 with late fee (if any). 

Kindly check for fee update in the parent login at www.iss.josacloud.com for fee paid for and upto 

December.  If the fee paid is not yet updated, please send the bank payment slip/s of fee payment 

to opnmanager@indianschoolsohar.com with CC to accounts@indianschoolsohar.com for 

immediate updation. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Sanchita Verma  
Principal  
Indian School Sohar 
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